Town of New Lebanon

Resolution # 5, 2023
Petty Cash Funds

January 2, 2023
At the Annual Organizational Meeting of the New Lebanon Town Board, held at the New Lebanon Town Hall, 14755 NYS Route 22, New Lebanon, New York, duly called and held on the 2nd day of January 2023, the following Resolution was proposed and seconded:

Resolution by Supervisor Houghtling
Seconded by Councilmember Buckenroth
Designation of Amounts for Petty Cash Funds for Officers of the Town of New Lebanon

Be it resolved that, the Town Board of the Town of New Lebanon authorizes the following Town Officers petty cash funds in the following amounts for the year 2023:


Town Supervisor






$100.00

Town Clerk







$200.00


Justice Court 







$150.00


Tax Collector







$250.00

Building Department Administrator



$150.00

Assessor







$  30.00

Upon the question of the foregoing Resolution, the following Town Board Members voted “Aye” or “Nay” for said Resolution:

Roll Call Vote:


Councilmember Britt Buckenroth      

Aye
Councilmember Deborah Gordon


Aye

Supervisor Tistrya Houghtling


Aye
Councilmember John Trainor


Aye

Councilmember Marianna Anthonisen

Aye
The Resolution, having been approved by a majority vote of the Town Board, was declared duly adopted by the Supervisor of the Town of New Lebanon.

Dated: January 2, 2023
Marcie Robertson
New Lebanon Town Clerk
